
Winning entries from 
previous years:

Have a creative streak?  Why not try 
designing a logo for BOOM 2006?

BOOM is an acronym which stands for “Bits on Our Minds.”  
It is a one-day showcase of student efforts, projects, and 
creativity in digital and technological applications.  BOOM is 
sponsored by Computing and Information Science, but we 
encourage examples of student work from disciplines 
throughout Cornell University.  BOOM will be held in March, 
2006.

Contest is open to Cornell students only.
The design should promote scientific exploration and 
contain the words “BOOM 2006” and the words “Bits On 
Our Minds”
Submit your design(s) on a CD, as a .jpg or a .gif, and 
provide your original artwork file (Photoshop or equivalent).
Label the CD with your name and netid and deliver it to 
5147 Upson Hall by October 14, 2005.
Full-color designs are preferred.
You’ll need to provide two versions of the same logo:

The rules:

One for web display (72 dpi), sized approximately 3x5"
One high-res for print (600 dpi), sized approximately 
8x10"

What’s in it for you?

Aside from an opportunity to express your 
creative urges, maybe a shiny new MP3 player!  
The winner will be presented with this new 
60GB iPod.

QUESTIONS?

Email boom@cs.cornell.edu
or visit last year’s web page,
www.cis.cornell.edu/boom



BOOM 2006 Logo Contest
Deadline Extended to

Mon., 10/17!

Contest is open to Cornell students only.
The design should promote scientific exploration and contain the 
words “BOOM 2006” and the words “Bits On Our Minds”
Submit your design(s) on a CD, as a .jpg or a .gif, and provide your 
original artwork file (Photoshop or equivalent).
Label the CD with your name and netid and deliver it to 5147 Upson 
Hall by October 17, 2005.
Full-color designs are preferred.
You’ll need to provide two versions of the same logo:
-One for web display (72 dpi), sized approximately 3x5"
-One high-res for print (600 dpi), sized approximately 8x10"

Have a creative streak?  Why not try designing a 
logo for BOOM 2006?

BOOM is an acronym which stands for “Bits On Our Minds.”  It is a one-
day showcase of student efforts, projects, and creativity in digital and 
technological applications.  BOOM is sponsored by Computing and 
Information Science, but we encourage examples of student work from 
disciplines throughout Cornell University.  BOOM will be held in March, 
2006.

QUESTIONS?
Email boom@cs.cornell.edu 
or visit last year’s web page, 
www.cis.cornell.edu/boom

Winning entries from previous years:


